HANDOUT 5.2-B
10/08/2024

Max Overland

To: Clerk of the Board
Subject: RE: Agenda item re Pacheco Reservoir

From: james rogers <jrogers@garlic.com>

Sent: Monday, October 7, 2024 11:58 AM

To: Clerk of the Board <clerkoftheboard@valleywater.org>
Subject: Agenda item re Pacheco Reservoir

*** This email originated from outside of Valley Water. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender
and know the content is safe. ***

Dear Board Members of Valley Water,

It is of the utmost importance that you consider the unique requirements for building this massive project. It is both
remote and complex and you need to be thoroughly informed of all aspects before you commit to building this
reservoir. | agree with and support the comments provided by the Sierra Club. We all know the devil is in the details,
and there are many for this project.

I think that the complex requirements will outweigh the benefits.

As a South County resident | am acutely aware of the difficulties with access to the site, intrusion into Coe Park and
many environmental problems associated with the project. Therefore | oppose it.

Sincerely,
Jim and Connie Rogers
7690 Santa Theresa Drive

Gilroy, CA 95020
408-842-8494
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